
 
 

 

Dear Gerald,  
 

 
I have long felt the need to thank you from the bottom of my heart and to express my 
respect for your personality. I have now been able to experience you in all areas of your 
business. I experienced the highest professionalism and an overly pleasant communication - 
whether in the accompaniment in the purchase or in the sale of aircrafts.  
 
Now you have bought an airplane from our club, I was allowed to sell you our C172S on 
behalf of our flying club. The evaluation was done objectively and exclusively according to 
the available facts. You gave us a fair price for all parties involved and also paid the bill on 
the same day of the decision. In the aircraft market I can recommend you with the best 
conscience, because this professionalism and trustworthiness is incomparable. Your 
character foundation is marked by fairness, empathy and high ethics.  
 
I have been observing the development of your company Aircraft And More for many years 
now and I am pleased about the healthy growth of your company. 
On behalf of the FLIEGERCLUB TRAUNSEE at the airfield Gmunden I wish you continued 
success and joy with your passion Aircraft And More. 
 
 

Best regards 

 

Heinz 

  
Heinz Breuer 
Flight Instructor - Communication & Marketing 
Deputy Officer 

 
 
 


